

Canadian Culinary Federations (CCFCC)

P.O. BOX 1072

September 23 2015 MANITOBA WINNIPEG,

R3C 2X4



UP Coming Events

October 14 GFS Foods Seminar (hosted by Assiniboia Downs) 7:00-9:00

November 25 South Beach Casino 6:00-11:00ish Bus trip; Reserve now.

December 1&2 Rational Seminar at RRCC, 6:00-8:30pm

December 6 Breakfast with Santa Holiday Inn South, Santa is taking reservation, 10:00 am

January 13th Hosted by Assiniboia Downs7:00-9:00

www.winnipegchefs.org

Join us on Wednesday, October 14 th at 7pm at Assiniboia Downs

President's Message:

Dear Members:

Fall is upon us as we notice the geese are flying into Winnipeg and the leafs are falling on my lawn. Good news though I saw many geese flying north early this morning, I hope that is an indication of a longer fall.

The Branch meeting this pass September at the MTS Centre was my first as your New Branch president.

I had and I believe all in attendance had a wonderful evening with food and spirit. It was great to hear from each of our branch members and associates.

We all play an important roll in the successes of our branch. Roger Wilton and the entire MTS centre staff treated us with great customer service, food and ambience. I look forward to growing with you at our future meetings and seminars. We have a busy schedule ahead and hope you will join us at the next meeting at Assiniboia Downs, hosted by Gordon Food Service one of our new associates.

I believe the topic of discussion will be on sustainable food service products.

Your board is in the process of updating our data base with current members and associates information. If you haven not been contacted recently and are a current member please contact us and provide your current info. New branch certificates were given out to our current members and associates at the MTS meeting. If you were missed or not at the last meeting, meet us at Assiniboia Downs and we will present yours to you.

Remember to sign up for the upcoming events:

- South Beach casino Bus trip November 25, 2015
- Rational seminar at R.R.C.C. December 1& 2, 2015
- Christmas Brunch December 6, 2015

We are asking any member if they are interested in hosting a meeting, John Feliciano from Glendale has just graciously offered to host next year. We will be treated like kings I was told by Mo Razik from Fenton's wine. There will be two seminar's. one for our regular members and one just for our junior members. We look forward to Michael Keeler executive chef at Assiniboia Downs hosting us on January 13. 2016

The Chef from the RBC Convention Centre, Quentin Harty will graciously open their new expansion for us next April. We are looking at planning a golf tournament next June for our members and friends. Stay tuned for updates to our schedule of events.

We are still looking for a host, sponsors for our next President's Ball next March 2016.

If you are thinking and not sure of what is involved just ask and we will provide the appropriate answers.

These are a few of the initiatives your board is working on for the upcoming year.

If you have any ideas that you would like to see please bring them forward to us for further discussions.

Don't forget BREAKFAST WITH SANTA

The Branch invites all current members to sign up your children or grandchildren for the annual Breakfast with Santa.
Sunday, December 6th 10:00am at the Holiday Inn South.
Santa will drop by and see who has been knotty or nice.
Brunch provided by Executive Chef Eldon Brink.

Please sign up now.

RSVP via email to Perry Favoni
at perryfavoni@gmail.com

Have a great day

Paul Lemire

President Winnipeg CCFCC

